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NOTICE

The Assistant High Commission of India, Sylhet will be conducting an
OPEN  HOUSE  meeting  for  addressing  grievances  and  receiving
suggestions regarding Consular Services from the Indian Community on
27th March, 2024 (Wednesday) during 1430 – 1630 hrs at  House No. 40,
Road No. 2, Block E , Shahjalal Uposhohor, Sylhet.

Members of the Indian community who intend to attend the meeting are
requested to reach the venue by 1415 hrs along with their original Indian
passports for entry and verification at the venue.

Grievance/suggestion, if any, may be sent to  cons.sylhet@mea.gov.in
before 25th March, 2024.
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